
 

 

Milton Road Primary School 

“We want our children to be happy and healthy today, fulfilled in the future and able to make their 
world an even better place.” 

Admissions Arrangements 
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Aims and Ethos 

 

“We want our children to be happy and healthy today, fulfilled in the future and able to 
make their world an even better place.” 

Milton Road is a happy, creative, friendly and successful primary school in the north of the historic 
City of Cambridge. Milton Road serves children and families from within the school's catchment area 
and beyond.  

We are an inclusive school, subscribing to an ethos of CREW, where everyone is welcome and that 
there are “No Outsiders”. We are also very proud of the linguistic, social, and cultural diversity of the 
families that we serve and we take an active role in our community. 

If you are interested in your child joining our school community, we hold a series of Open 
Afternoons in November, ahead of the application window in December for prospective children and 
families to start in the following September. Open Afternoons offer prospective parents the 
opportunity to tour the school and meet with the Head teacher, Mrs Rae Snape. These are 
advertised from a scrolling bar at the top of our website and places can be booked for these via the 
school office.  

 

Admissions 

Milton Road Primary School is a Local Authority Maintained Community school. The Local Authority 
manages all admissions into the school.  

All school places for Milton Road Primary School are allocated by the Admissions Department at 
Cambridgeshire County Council in line with Cambridgeshire’s Local Authority Policy. For more 
information about the admissions process, please see the DFE’s School Admissions Code 


